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I reached out to my chorus buddies in Once Voice, MNC and River Magic. Below are their responses.

One Voice

Molly wrote back and said – We are doing very well!  We have had four weekly tech gatherings and are committed to
connecting rather than rehearsing.  I include some education each week and we discuss, share, laugh and love!  We also are
learning 2 news songs that will be completed by the third week in April...good times 

Thanks so much for checking in, Kristie...hope all is well with you and your chorus.
 
Hugs
~Molly 
 

MNC

Kristie,
Thanks for the note. MNC seems to be doing as well as can be expected. Kind of waiting to see what's going to happen in the
SAI world but we're really more worried for our members who are on the front line - a hospital chaplain, several nurses, a
social worker, some restaurant managers, etc. 
 
Metro Nashville has had two rehearsals so far. The first one was on our private FB page and this past Tuesday, everyone
signed in to a ZOOM "meeting". Kim's been working hard to come up with ways for everyone to sing "together" from afar.
 
Fun-wise, I heard I missed a fun virtual happy hour last Friday evening. Hoping to make the next one tomorrow night!
 
Stay safe. Thanks again.
~Robin Hanson
 
River Magic
Beverley responded
I'll get back with you this evening.  I'm at a client's office.  Yes...I'm still essential!
~Beverly

Have a great day!

Kristie Clark
513-907-2261
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